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26th April 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

It has been another busy week at the Federation and the children have all settled back into their learning so well since 

the Easter break. It was wonderful to see so many parent/carers on Tuesday at the Year 3 Book Café – I think Year 3 won 

the award for most in attendance so far! The Book Cafés have been a wonderful opportunity to share time in school with 

your child and to meet staff informally.  

Curriculum Letters – the half termly letters are being sent out today – these letters give all the information about what 

your child has and will be learning for the rest of the half term.  

Year 4 Pupil Environment project – please see the attached flyer from one of the children in Year 4 who is collecting cans 

for a renewable energy heater project. We would love it if you supported this enterprising scheme!  

Little Livingstone’s – our preschool is starting to get booked up for September, but we do still have some spaces. If you 

have a child who is due to turn 2 or 3 before September or know any other families that are looking for a preschool, please 

call the office to arrange a tour with Miss Roberts, Foundation Stage Leader, on Thursday mornings.  

Diary Dates 

Book Cafés – Our final 2 book café’s will be for Year 2 on 21st May and Year 1 on 12th June. Parent/carers of children in 

these year groups are invited to come into school from 8.30 until 9.30.  

A Day in the Life of a Primary Pupil – 8th May or 19th June parents are invited to come into our Federation to see our 

wonderful learning and facilities from 9.00 – 10.00. Please email or telephone the office to book onto one of the days. 

Parent Champion for SEND – a reminder that we have our own Parent Champion, Malcolm, who works with SENDIASS 

and who is able to give impartial support and advice to our parent/carers on any concerns you may have regarding your 

child and SEND. If you would like to arrange to meet with him, please email office@livingstoneprimary.org  and we will 

pass your details to him to arrange either a face to face or telephone meeting.  

Attendance - Congratulations to Seedlings, Fir, Willow, Cherry, Blossom and Cedar for their over 96% attendance! 

I wish you a wonderful weekend. 

Claire Addis 

Executive Headteacher   
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